



STATE OF
COLORADO

Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

RE: King I & II Mine TR29

1 message

Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>

Wed, Jun 10, 2020 at 4:09 PM

To: "Binns - DNR, Janet" <janet.binns@state.co.us>

Cc: Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>, Riggins Joel <jriggins@gcc.com>

Hi Janet

Please extend the decision date for TR-29 to June 16, 2020.

Thanks,

Tom

From: Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 7:30 AM

To: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>

Subject: Re: King I & II Mine TR29

Hello Tom,

I am waiting to hear back from Jim Stark regarding his concerns about processing the King III portals as a TR versus a PR. So, yes, please, I am not sure how long. I am in the field this week, I was at King I & II yesterday, and I explained to Jordan and Joel what Jim Stark's concern was.

Thank you

Janet Binns

Environmental Protection Specialist III

Coal Regulatory Program

Mobile phone: 720-688-0626

P 303.866.3567 ext 8107 | F 303.832.8106